
 

 
 
 

 
 
September 16, 2020 
 

Greetings, Brothers --  
 
We are excited to announce the creation of the Omega Disaster Preparedness 
and Emergency Response Team, formed at the direction of our 41st Grand 
Basileus, Brother Dr. David Marion. The team will be led by Brother Dr. Terrence 
Augillard who will serve as Director and Brother Terrance Course who will serve 
as Assistant Director. Their contact information is listed below: 
 

Brother Dr. Terrence M. Augillard, Director 
(504) 905-4111, email: toothshop@aol.com 

 
Brother Terrance Course, CEDP, Assistant Director  
(985) 209-6626, email: tcourse4551@gmail.com 

 
This team was formed to provide Brothers with important information while 
preparing for impending disaster. In addition, this team will provide essential 
information concerning relief efforts and resources following any disaster.  
 
Brother Augillard has aligned Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc., with organizations 
such as the Red Cross, the National Weather Service, Volunteer Organizations 
Active in Disaster (VOAD), and FEMA to provide Brothers with the most up-to-
date information for dissemination. Furthermore, this team will provide 
information for Brothers who seek to volunteer by delivering services and goods 
to communities affected by any disaster. Our IT department is working to 
establish the best way to make information available on the oppf.org website in 
the very near future. 
 
Brothers who are directly impacted by disaster should continue to follow the 
protocol of contacting his district representative to initiate an application for 
disaster relief from Omega Charities.   
 
We look forward to providing timely and beneficial information to the 
Brotherhood. 
 
Fraternally, 

International Headquarters  
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